
        Dates to Remember October 25: Professional Learning Day (No School)
October 29: Athletic Society Meeting 5pm
October 30: School Council Meeting 7pm

October 23: Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews 5pm
October 24: Halloween Dance 6pm

Dear Lakers and Laker families,

Our teachers truly valued the opportunity to connect with parents during last week’s and yesterday’s
Parent Teacher Interviews. If you’re still interested in speaking with one of your child’s teachers, please
feel free to reach out to them via email to arrange a phone or in-person meeting.

Tonight, our Student Council is excited to host our annual Halloween Dance, which promises to be a fun-
filled event for our students! Please remind your child that masks and replica weapons are not allowed at
the dance or on Halloween. 

Mr. Payne is currently organizing several exciting post-secondary campus tours for our grade 11
students. We are dedicated to ensuring that every student has the chance to explore a campus that
interests them. Here’s a list of some upcoming trips:

November 20: NAIT, MacEwan University, and Campus St. Jean
December 4: Mount Royal University and SAIT
February: Lethbridge Polytechnic and the University of Lethbridge
TBA: RDP and Olds College

Second quarter courses begin on November 6th. If your child needs to make a course change for the
upcoming quarter, please encourage them to reach out to the appropriate contact listed below.

Grade 9: Mr. Heppell cheppell@cesd73.ca
Grade 10: Mr. Payne jpayne@cesd73.ca
Grade 11: Ms. Donaghy tdonaghy@cesd73.ca
Grade 12: Mr. Payne jpayne@cesd73.ca

Our second School Council meeting is scheduled for October 30th at 7 PM in Room 102. We warmly
invite you to join us to ask questions and gain insights about our school community. We look forward to
seeing you there!

Thank you once again for your continued support of your child’s success and our school community. If
you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me.

Kind regards,

Alex Lambert, Principal.





Coats for Kids

During the month of October, HJ Cody Interact Club will be accepting
donations of winter clothes (boots, gloves, hats, scarves, ski pants and
coats). These will be brought to Community Partners where people who
need them can pick them up. They are also available at the school for a

short time before going to Community Partners. However, we always
have a bit of winter gear for students to grab as needed. Drop offs can

be left at the Foods room or the office. Thanks in advance!

Lakers Award

               Strive to earn the Super Laker award by participating in
a major sport both semesters while keeping your grade average
at 80% or above—show your commitment to both athletics and

academics!

Our HJ Cody Athletics Team is seeking a JV
Boys Basketball Coach! 🏀

If you’re interested or have any questions, please
email aszymanek@cesd73.ca. 

We look forward to hearing from you!





Sponsorship Opportunity 

If you're interested in sponsoring this year's 3A Girls Basketball Provincials,
please click the link below to view the complete sponsorship package.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_9Jt_vdIaAXH8IK0huqiEGliUv_a5PPl/view


